
Public Welfare Announcement 

It has come to the attention of the Sansthan authorities that fraudulent activities are being carried 

out in the name of recruitment at our Prestigious Sansthan. 

Please be aware !! 

1.We do not authorize any third-party organizations or individuals to conduct recruitment or 

appointments on our behalf. 

2.We never charge any  fees or seek money for job appointments. 

 3.Our recruitment process is conducted through official channels only and is fully transparent and 

merit-based. 

4.We urge everyone to stay alert, verify information, and report any suspicious activities 

immediately. 

5. Images and evidence attached for public awareness. 

Let’s stop the scam !! 

Share and spread the word! 

Honorary Principal  

B.S.Negi  Mahila Pravidhik Prashikshan Sansthan (Formerly ONGC Polytechnic), Dehradun 

 

 

 



 


